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STUDENT AFFAIRS 

February 29 - March 4, 1988 

Monday, February 29 

XV,23 

7:30 - 9:00 PM 

Tuesday, March 1 

10:00 AM 

12:00 -1:00 PM 

2:00 PM 

5:00 PM 

Wednesday, March 2 

10:00 

7:00 PM 

Thursday, March 3 

10:00 AM 

7:00 PM 

Friday, March 4 

10:00 AM 

NOTICES: 

Reconciliations. Donna Forrester's home. 

Chapel: Deborah Steely, Director of Public 
Relations/Luthern Family Services in NC. Binkley. 

Reconciliations Fellowship. The Corner Conference 
Room. 

Worship/Conversation with Dr. Drummond & students. 
Binkley Chapel. 

s.s.A.F. Meeting. Jim Luce, Co-founder of Funda-
mentalists Anonymous, speaker. Bethea room, Appleby. 
Everyone welcome. 

Chapel: Archie L. Nations, Professor of New Testa-
ment Interpretation. Binkley Chapel. 

s.B.R.E.A. - Bethea Room, Appleby. Contact Lonnie 
Marsh {Box 2404). if you have any questions. 

Chapel: H. Eugene McLeod, Professor of Bibliography. 
Binkley Chapel. 

Student led Worship Service. Adams Chapel tl0l. 

Women In Ministry and World Mission Fellowship. 
Ledford multi-purpose room. {See notice) 

PRESIDENTIAL NOMINEE Dr. Lewis Drummond, Evangelism Center Director and 
MEETING: a member of the Southern Seminary faculty, has been 

nominated by the trustee search committee for the officE 
of President. He will be on campus February 29-March 1. He will meet with the 
Faculty, Administrative officers - Monday, Feb. 29 - 3:00 p.m. {Broyhill Great 
Room). Tuesday, March 1, 2:00 p.m., there will be a worship service and conver-
sation time for the student body in Binkley Chapel. Questions should be sub-
mitted in advance to Beverly Hardgrove - Box 2510. 

A SALUTE TO "A Salute to Randall and Lou Lolley" will be held on 
THE LOLLEYS: Tuesday, April 5 at the Raleigh Civic Center. It will 

be a special time for their friends and colleagues to 
honor this unique couple and their multi-faceted ministries. All are invited. 
Dinner tickets are $5 per person. Reservations may be made in the Communication: 
Office in Broyhill Hall no later than March 30. 

POSITIONS Ruby Reid Childcare needs student assistants to 
AVAILABLE: work at the Center. Also, there are openings for 

full-time teacher positions this summer. For applica-
tions, contact Carolyn DeBrand at the Childcare Center. 

SPRING ELECTIONS: Student Council Elections will be held March 23-24. 
Resume's will be accepted through March 9. Applica-

tions are available in the Student Affairs office. All positions are available. 



SUMMER SCHOOL: The schedule for courses offered this surnrne~ '88 are 
available in the Registry. 

SUMMER MINISTRY: Many attractive summer ministry opportunities posted 
OPPORTUNITIES: in FIM. Asheville, Fayetteville, and Wilmington 

(Christian Weekday Ministries for 10 weeks) have 
openings. For more details, come by our office. 

APPLICATION 
FORMS AVAILABLE: 

The application forms for the course M4231 (1st term 
of summer school) are now available in the Faculty 
Secretary's office. 

LIBRARY SCHEDULE 
SPRING RECESS: 

March 4 Friday 7:45 AM - 4:30 PM 
March 7-10 Monday thru Friday 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM 
March 11 Friday 7:45 AM - 4:30 PM 
March 5 & 12 Saturdays CLOSED 
March 14 Monday 7:45 AM - 10:30 PM 

WOMEN IN MINISTRY: Women in Ministry and World Mission Fellowship cordially 
invite you to join us Friday, 10 a.rn. in the multi-

purpose room. Lidice Lima, president of a seminary in North Brazil and now M. 
Div. student, will share her experiences and vision for women in ministry in 
Brazil. Coffee and donuts will be provided. 

INTERNSHIPS/ 
CARSON-NEWMAN: 

Jim Wilson, Campus Minister at Carson-Newman, will be 
on campus Thursday, March 17 for conferences concerning 
the following internships. These may be taken for 

credit through "Intern Year Away" (M-4730-31). Contact FIM office to make 
appointments. (1) Campus Ministry Intern - beginning Aug 15-May, 1989. (2) 
Appalachian Outreach Intern - working with poverty level people and serving as 
assistant resident director of Samaritan House, a shelter for homeless. 

CHARTER AIR Plans are being made for Charter Air Flights to San 
FLIGHT TO SBC: Antonio for the day on Tuesday, June 14. Departure 

time will be early that morning and will return around 
midnight. The rates are affordable (food is not included). More information and 
details will be available in the Student Affairs office within the next week. 

SPRING CONFERENCE 
FOR RELIGIOUS 
EDUCATORS: 

The eleventh annual Spring Conference 
will be held March 22-24 on the South-
eastern campus. William Rogers, Dean 
of the School of Christian Education at 

Southern Seminary, Louisville, Kentucky will be the Kendrick-Poerschke Spring 
Lecturer. Other resource persons from the Sunday School Board include Tim 
Holcomb, Management and Administration Consultant for the Church Administration 
Dept.; Fred Kelly, Music Ministries Consultant for the Church Music Dept.; 
Richard Ross, Youth Ministries consultant for Church Administration Dept.; and 
Steve Williams, Discipleship Development Consultant for the Church Training Dept. 
Don't miss the opportunity to enrich your ministry! 
INTERVIEWS FOR Interviews for starting new churches in Maryland, North 
CHURCH PLANTING: Carolina and South Carolina this summer will be March 

24. Sign up is in FIM. Enroll in H2324s and obtain 8 
hours credit. All expenses and stipends are provided by the Horne Mission Board 
and state conventions. Applications are available in the Registrar's office. 

UNITED METHODIST Dr. Bob McKenzie, United Methodist Church, will be host-
SEMINARY VISITATION: ing Seminary Visitation with the NC Annual Conference on 

Wednesday, March 16. All Methodist students are invited 
to be Dr. McKenzie's guests for dinner in the cafeteria beginning at 6:00 p.rn. 
He will also meet with students by appointment from 4:30 to 5:45 p.m. on the day 
of the dinner in Appleby 102. The appointment sign up sheet is on the Registry 
bulletin board. Dr. McKenzie may be reached at (919) 443-5540. 

KIWANIS TALENT The Kiwanis Club is sponsoring a Talent Search Contest 
SEARCH CONTEST: May 13, 1988 at the Wake Forest Elementary School 

Auditorium, 7:30 p.m. Two preliminary rounds will be 
held on April 8 and April 15. Three winners from each category in each round 
will compete in Championship Round. A $50 cash prize and trophy will be awarded 
in each category on the championship night. (Ages 12 and up) For more 
information, call Karen Winstead - 556-6544 daytime or 876-7129 at night. 

A.C.O.A. Adult Children of Alcoholics will begin meeting Monday, 
February 29 at St. John the Baptist Episcopal Church at 

8:00 p.rn. Location - 98 West. Contact Susie Canoutos - 556-7541 for details. 
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